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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 8:23 PM

To: Priester, Nicole

Cc: Smith, Austin; Haltiwanger, Katherine; Lee, Ashton; Patel, Swati

Subject: Re: $750,000 Disaster Relief Grant from International Paper

Pls make sure I have a call with him and forward this to Louise at The Red Cross. 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 14, 2015, at 4:47 PM, Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

  

  

From: Mark S Sutton [mailto:Mark.Sutton@ipaper.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 4:46 PM 
To: Priester, Nicole; Lee, Ashton 
Cc: Ann Wrobleski; Donna R Gehlhaart; Tom Cleves; Lynn V Oberholtzer; Julie M Tate 
Subject: $750,000 Disaster Relief Grant from International Paper 

  

Dear Governor Haley: 
  
I want to personally thank you for your leadership and support during this 
unprecedented natural disaster that has impacted your state.  On behalf of our 58,000 
global employees at International Paper, as well as 2000 of our men and women that 
live and work in South Carolina, we stand behind you during this time of crisis.  I have 
directed my team to issue a $750,000 disaster relief grant, from the International Paper 
Foundation to the American Red Cross, which will go directly to two South Carolina 
chapters to aid in the relief efforts.  Additionally, we are donating 2,000 corrugated 
boxes to the Harvest Hope food bank in Columbia, SC, to assist the agency with 
distributing food and supplies.  My hope is these contributions can assist in providing 
relief to the many families throughout your state who have been impacted. 

  
For the citizens of South Carolina, the slow road to recovery will not be easy, but I’m 
confident that under your leadership the great state of South Carolina will be restored.  
  
Sincerely yours, 
  

 
Mark S. Sutton 

Chairman and CEO 

International Paper 
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